
Sharing  mathematical  writing
– using video
Dr George Kinnear from the School of Informatics has written
an  interesting  blog  post  on  his  experience  of  sharing
mathematical  writing  using  video.  It  can  be  found  here:
https://blogs.ed.ac.uk/georgekinnear/2020/05/16/sharing-mathem
atical-writing-using-video/
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